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Tuesday 12th January 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Thursday 21st January 2016, the SOKE Sports Partnership is holding Bronze Ambassador 

training at Ken Stimpson School.  

 

I would like your child to be able to participate in this training.  The training opportunity is about 

the role of PE and Sport Ambassadors for Norwood School.  They will be learning how to lead 

others in PE lessons and introduce sport activities and competitions to other children in the school. 

The ambassadors will also assist in the running tournaments and activities for other classes.  This is 

an exciting opportunity for your child and I know they are enjoying the opportunity that Sports 

Ambassador brings. 

 

The training will start at 1.30pm and finish at 3.00pm.  The children will be accompanied by a 

Norwood adult and taken to and brought back from this training via taxi. 

 

Please complete the slip below and return by email to school by Friday 15th January 2016 if you 

would like your child to attend the training. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 

  

Bronze Ambassador Training  Thursday 21st January 2016 

 

I give my child_______________________________________________ permission to attend the 

Bronze Ambassador Training at Ken Stimpson. 

 

Name of Parent/Carer: _____________________________________ 

 

Signed: ________________________________________________________ 
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